
Digital Hub
Centralize: training, job postings, events, and workforce data serving as a clearinghouse 

Stakeholder Engagement Strategy
Develop recruitment and job placement frameworks

Align curricula with hiring needs

CyberHubPGH

CyberhubPGH
Inititives

Data-driven dashboard to track skills gaps and workforce needs, enabling flexible programming

 Eliminate training redundancy



WORKING GROUP OVERVIEW 

Industry
Partner/Bootcamp
Training Provider

Goals 
Create channels of communication
between industry partners, Per
Scholas, and CCAC to refine
bootcamp Cyber Security Analyst
curriculum into something
employers endorse and hire from

Participants 

Per Scholas and CCAC 
Employer/Industry Partners 

July 2025 
Target Working Group Start Date 

EduSec

Goals 
Develop feedback loops ensuring
graduates are better prepared to
meet workforce demands and that
employers have access to highly
skilled graduates

Identify common hiring needs for
entry-level positions, pinpoint skills
and curriculum enhancements, and
create pathways for experiential
learning opportunities 

Participants 

Higher Education Professionals 
Employer/Industry Partners 

July 2025
Target Working Group Start Date 

K-12 Edu

Goals 
Establish a directory of
cybersecurity K-12 educators or
champions across the region

Identify out-of-school
cybersecurity learning
opportunities for K-12 students

Develop and distribute a middle
school cybersecurity career
awareness lesson aligned to PA
Career Standards

Participants 

K-12 Counselors, Educators and
Curriculum Leaders 

Target Working Group Start Date 
October 2025 



CyberHubPGH 
Scan Below to Stay Connected 

www.CyberHubPGH.com


